JUDICIAL BRANCH OF THE CONFEDERATED SALISH AND KOOTENAI TRIBES

OFFICE OF THE TRIBAL COURT
Post Office Box 278
Pablo, Montana 59855
Telephone: 406.675.2700 Ext. 1110

CHIEF JUDGE OF THE SALISH KOOTENAI TRIBAL COURT
ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER
23-02

The Confederated Salish and Kootenai Tribal Court issues this Administrative Order to clarify
the acceptable forms of payment at the Tribal Court.

The Tribal Court announced that it would no longer accept cash payments for any fees, fines, or
bonds starting on October 1, 2023.

Money Orders or Cashier’s Checks made out to the Tribal Court are the only acceptable forms of
payment, at this time.

Bonds may be paid with a Money Order or Cashier’s Check or through a Commercial
Bondsman.

The Tribal Court notes that there will be an exception for accepting cash payments as follows. If
a person is subject to paying bail between the hours of 10:30 p.m. and 6:30 a.m., then they may
pay in cash if payment by Money Order or Cashier’s Check is not available to them.

If a party cannot afford the filing fees, then they may ask the Tribal Court Clerk for a Fee Waiver
form and the Court will determine if they qualify. You may find the Fee Waiver Form [TCF
0008] on the Court’s website at www.csktcourt.org.

The Filing Fee Schedule is listed on the Court’s website at www.csktcourt.org

IT IS SO ORDERED.

Dated this / S day of October 20{@,,«:@ %

Hon. Bradley A. Pluff
Chief Judge




